From:
 Nancy Pozezanac

 To:
 M&CP - Licensing

 Cc:
 Barns, Brendan

Subject: Chicago Booth late night alcohol license Objection

Date: 05 December 2022 20:21:10

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

Dear City of London,

I am the owner of a flat in Dominion House, Bart's Square, Bartholomew Close overlooking Chicago Booth University.

The purpose of this email is to express my strong objection to this license being granted.

As a resident of Bart's Square, this would become a major public nuisance for the area, causing increased levels of noise and bad behaviour at all hours of the night.

Working for a winery (holding a level 2 pouring license), I realise only too well the reality of dealing with public disturbances that go hand in hand with the consumption of alcohol. Granting this license with no time limits, all days of the week would be a detriment for all the residents of Bart's Square and surrounding areas.

I thank you for your thoughtful consideration in dealing with this application and hope that you will agree with me.

Kind regards, Nancy Pozezanac

Sent from my iPhone